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SOS – We Need Your Help to Save our Salamanders and Wildlife Habitat
Charlotte, VT – The Town of Monkton, Lewis Creek Association and other partners are excited to announce the launch of this spring one-time  social media campaign on Indiegogo to raise $45,000  by the end of April for the installation of two Wildlife Crossing Structures in Monkton, Vermont.   Other team partners include the Vermont Agency of Transportation, Vermont Department of Fish and Wildlife, University of Vermont’s Gund Institute of Ecological Economics, Middlebury Area Land Trust, Trans Wild Alliance, Defenders of Wildlife, The Vermont Reptile and Amphibian Atlas and Peregrine Productions. 

If we reach our critical fundraising goal by this spring, two new tunnels under the Monkton Vergennes Rd will finally be constructed to provide safe crossing for the annual migration of thousands of amphibians.  Each spring the salamanders, toads and other animals need to move between their winter habitat on rocky forested c[image: image1.jpg]CREEK
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liffs to their breeding habitat across the increasingly busy road to the adjacent swamp. 

We are now reaching out to the world wide community who value diversity and understand the vital importance of protecting wildlife habitat and corridors. This local effort can help frogs and salamanders around the globe.  Recent estimates suggest that one in three amphibian species is at risk of extinction.  By preserving Vermont's amphibians, we can help save important populations in the Northeastern United States and help lay the groundwork for future projects throughout the world.

. 

This extraordinary wetland site has been identified by the VT Department of Fish and Wildlife and others for its significance as  breeding habitat for a large and diverse population of amphibians, including Blue Spotted,  Jefferson and Four-toed salamanders. Two-hundred foot wing-walls on both side sides of the road act like funnels to direct the amphibians and other wildlife into five-foot wide tunnels under the road allowing the animals to safely cross in all seasons. Construction is scheduled to begin in 2014.

Tax deductible donations can now be made by going to our Indiegogo website at

http://www.indiegogo.com/projects/monkton-road-wildlife-crossing

